
Elsen, Nikki

Subject: FW: conditional use hearing on September 8 regarding property 17-20102-25,1419
Cass St

From: Acklin, Tim
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 12:04 PM
To: Lehrke, Teri; Elsen, Nikki
Subject: FW: conditional use hearing on September 8 regarding property 17-20102-25,1419 Cass St

FYI

Tim Acklin, AICP

Senior Planner

City of La Crosse
400 La Crosse St

La Crosse, Wl 54601

608-789-7391

www.citvoflacrosse.ore

IPlease consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL

The information contained in thisemail message may be privileged, confidentialand protectedfrom disclosure. The email is intended
solely for the intended recipient to whom it is addressed. Any review, retransmission, dissemination, distribution, copying, or other
use is strictlyprohibited. Ifyou have received this email in error, please respond to the sender at acklint@citvoflacrosse.org and
delete the material from any computer and/or server.

From: Larry Casey [maNto:larryccasey@charter.netl
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 11:16 AM
To: Acklin, Tim
Subject: Re: conditional use hearing on September 8 regarding property 17-20102-25,1419 Cass St

Thank you for the information. I rescind my objection.

Larry Casey

"Acklin, Tim" <Acklint@,citvoflacrosse.org> wrote:

Hello Dr. Casey,

At the City Plan CommissionMeeting the applicant publicly stated that they would not be using the green space
offof the alley for parking or for dumpster use. In fact they also stated that they would not be using
dumpsters. They will, however, be using the alley for their own private vehicle access to the carriage house. No
guests. They stated that they would not feel comfortable having their guests park back there and that it would be
safer to have them park in their interior courtyard.

Please let me know if you have any other questions.




